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Ref. SPVI 008/2019

May 22, 2019
Subject :  Notification of the Company's Additional Public Holiday for the year 2019 (No. 2)
To : President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand.

S PV | Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to announce an additional holiday
on Monday, 3 June 2019 a national holiday in observance of Her Majesty Queen Suthida
Bajrasudhabimalalakshana’s Birthday. According to the resolution cabinet has declared a national

holiday.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

(Mr. Trisorn Volyarngosol)

Managing Director
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